
	

	

Town	of	Knox	
Conservation	Advisory	Council	
Meeting	Date:	October	19th,	2017	

	
Present:			 Nathan	Giordano	
	 	 Peter	Shunney	
	 	 Kevin	Sherman	
	 	 Dee	Woessner	
	 	 	
	 	
	 	 	
Meeting	opened	at	7:31PM.	
	
The	minutes	from	the	October	2017	meeting	were	approved	unanimously.		
	
The	upcoming	NYSACC	Conference	on	the	Environment	was	discussed.		Dee	
reported	that	she	is	planning	to	attend	and	offered	to	brief	the	group	at	our	next	
meeting.			
	
The	CAC	had	a	discussion	on	the	NYS	snowmobile	trail	network	and	it’s	local	routes	
and	destinations.			
	
	
Meeting	adjourned	at	7:55PM.		The	next	CAC	meeting	will	be	December	21st,	2017.			


